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Global MX-5 Cup Car Technical Service Bulletin #3-22-17C 

Optional: 2017 Global MX-5 Update: Reverse light removal 

 

2017 GMX5 Optional Reverse light removal: 

Competitors have requested that they be allowed to remove the reverse lights from the car.  This optional 

TSB now allows this modification.  

 

Removal: 

1. Follow all safety standards and wear the appropriate safety gear! 

2. Remove the 3 (three) Phillip head screws that secure each of the reverse lights from the rear fascia (see 

blue arrow below for reference). 

3. Then zip tie the wire harness up and out of the way so that the wires are not visible from the rear of the 

car. 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about this Technical Bulletin, please contact Glenn Long at: 

GLENN@LongRoadRacing.COM or 919-614-4797 


